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27th February 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Murcia Spanish Immersion Trip 2017 

I will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 22nd March 2017 at 6.00pm in the North Site Hall, 

in order to provide you with some information and to answer any queries you might have 

regarding the trip.  If you are unable to make the meeting, I will of course pass on to you all 

the relevant details.  

I look forward to meeting you on the 22nd March. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs S Barnes 

Head of MFL/International Co-ordinator 
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